
 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 & Dalmuir Out of School Care Group  

 Playscheme 2020 

UPDATE Friday 3rd July 2020 

 

The world has now become a very different place, and the Covid-19 pandemic has changed our way 

of life and the effects of this will be felt for some time to come.  

It is with great sadness that we have had to take the decision to cancel our Playscheme for 2020 as a 

direct result of the pandemic that is having such a profound impact on our daily lives.  

This decision was not one that we took lightly. However, under the current circumstances, and 

following parent feedback, there is little demand for places to make it viable to operate.  

Our team are extremely upset at the prospect of a summer with no Playscheme, but instead we turn 

our attention to planning for the new school term, scheduled to start 12 August 2020. 

Stay safe and well 

Arlene Dickson 
Care Manager 

 

 

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

Elaine Kelly, Project Co-ordinator on 07495 674684 e-mail doscg@dpha.org.uk 

Arlene Dickson, Care Manager on 07930 401531 e-mail arlene.dickson@dpha.org.uk 

Gary Earl, Finance Officer on 07930 401577 gary.earl@dpha.org.uk 
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